
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 8/6/2013 2:48:22 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Carla's discussion with AWWEE on September 11 

Ha. How about something along the lines of "introduction to the CPUC's newest 
commissioner." ? Ok, this is not my best department. 

Julie 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 11:48 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Carla's discussion with AWWEE on September 11 

We need a title. 

"An Evening with Commissioner Carla Peterman" doesn't seem quite right. 

Any ideas? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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